
 

 
Purchasing & Contract Administration 

 

February 17, 2023 
 

Etix, Inc.  
Alex Garza, Director of Sales 
900 Aviation Pkwy, Suite 900 
Morrisville, NC 27560 
Alex.garza@etix.com  

 
 

To Alex Garza: 
 
The Alamo Colleges District has awarded a contract for the proposals, submitted by Etix, Inc. in 
response to CSP-2023-0024, for the Purchase of Electronic Ticketing System, subject to successful 
execution of a contract. 

 
Please contact me at (210) 485-0115 or by email at dbernal56@alamo.edu for finalization of the 
agreement. 
 

 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Desiree A. Bernal 
Senior Purchaser 
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